
THIS SURGERY WILL BE CLOSED ON 

THURSDAY 21st NOVEMBER 24 

 12.30pm - 6.30pm 

If you are unwell during this time and 

would like medical advice,  please ring 

the Out of Hours service on 111. 

This surgery will re-open at normal time 

on Friday 22nd November 2024 

All doctors, nurses and healthcare assistants are attending an  

educational training on the afternoon of  

Thursday 21st November 2024 

 

This training event is organised by the  

Hampshire and Isle of Wight ICB 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 


